
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Award of Bid No. 2024-02 - Public Works Building - Solar Panel Project 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, February 13, 2024     Patrice Tanner, Assistant City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
The City advertised for Solar Panels which will power the Public Works Facility to offset increasing 

energy costs, improve energy resilience, and reduce the city’s environmental footprint. Bids were received 

and reviewed by David H. Melvin, Inc. Funding is from Florida Department of Agriculture & Consumer 

Services, Florida’s Fiscally Constrained Energy Efficiency Program in the amount of $200,000.00. 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of Bid award to Alternative Energy Services in the amount of $88,190.00 

contingent upon Florida Department of Agriculture & Consumer Services approval. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Engineers Recommendation Letter. 

2. Bid Advertisement. 

3. Bid Tabulation. 

4. Bid Document. 


